
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) GOAL 

for 

FLORENCE REGIONAL AIRPORT 

The Pee Dee Regional Airport Authority hereby publishes a proposed overall goal for its 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2025 - FY 2027.  The proposed goal 

is 11.2% for all FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2025 - FY 2027.   

For additional information and questions, please contact Brad Beadles, Executive Director, 

Florence Regional Airport, (843) 669-5001 during normal business hours. 

 


